
Bussing
We have been notified by the TRI Board Transportation Department
that they will no longer be able to accommodate “same day changes” . 
Student change requests will be processed overnight and the following morning we will
have details so that students can take a “new” bus run that evening.  Information can be
accessed from https://geoquery.netribus.ca/.  Parents are encouraged to view the
changes there.  Otherwise you will have to wait for confirmation from the school.

Exceptions will be made for situations such as a death in the immediate family or
hospitalization...  Please keep this in mind when you are requesting to have a change
made.

Public Speaking
Public Speaking will take place in the St. Jerome School Library on Wednesday,

February 3 .  Speeches will begin at 9:30 a.m.  At the municipal level,rd

competitions will take place at the Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 87 at
7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 10 , 2010.  If your child is interested inth

participating in this event, please fill out the form which will be sent to you
and return it to the school by Friday, January 22 .  nd

Christmas Basket Proceeds
Our Christmas Basket Draw was successful in raising $ 353.45 towards our student
funds.  Thank you for your support and congratulations to Joey Brohm who was the
lucky winner.

JK Registration
Registration for our 2010 - 2011 Junior Kindergarten Program will be taking place on

Monday, January 18 .  If you are unable to attend and have a child who wash

born in 2006, please contact the school and make arrangements to come at
another time.  Please let any friends or relatives know about registration,
especially if they presently have no children in our system.  Thank you.

P. D. Day

There is a Professional Development Day scheduled for Friday, January 29 .  Theth

school will be closed on this day.
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